
Lutheran High School began in 1982 with only 17 
students in two classrooms in a trailer, housed on the 
grounds of Holy Cross Lutheran Church in O’Fallon.  
Over the next several years, enrollment continued to grow, 
and the school moved several times before prior to building 
its current facilities on Mexico Road in 1989. Since then, 
more classrooms and spaces have been added to maintain an 
exceptional learning environment where students “Grow and 
Serve in Christ.”
The 2017 Reach Up, Reach In, Reach Out Capital Campaign 
funded a new chemistry lab, a STEM – Science, Technology, 
Engineering & Math – classroom, a music room, 3 new general-
use classrooms, a library/media center, a lecture hall, and a 
new gym. Now, it’s time to finish what we started: With our 
new major fundraising efforts, we will renovate nine additional 
classrooms and science labs, which have not been updated since 
the building was built in 1989. By investing in these renovations, 
we will create classrooms that reflect the excellence of our 
Christ-centered education while meeting the evolving needs of 
our students and teachers.
We deeply value your support, and while we are not asking for 
campaign contributions at this time, detailed information will be 
sent to each household during March and April. 
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